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UPDATE FROM NCTRACKS 

The NCTracks Annual Provider Survey for 2020 is now available. This survey focuses on the aspects of 
NCTracks that involve direct customer interaction, such as the Call Center, Provider Relations, Training 
and Communications, as well as Functional Areas, such as Pharmacy Prior Approval and Provider 
Enrollment. Unless otherwise noted, the time period for which this survey applies is from July 1, 2019 
to present. The survey is anonymous unless you choose to identify yourself.  

The survey is open to all NCTracks providers and is newly designed to take less than 10 minutes to 
complete. This survey is authorized by the NC Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) and 
will be open for responses until June 15, 2020.  

We appreciate your participation as we strive to continue to improve our service to providers. Your 
feedback is valuable to us! Click the button below to start the survey now.  

TAKE PROVIDER SURVEY 
 

Any questions about this Communication Bulletin may be sent to the following email:   

NetworkManagement@TrilliumNC.org. These questions will be answered in a Q&A format and 
published on Trillium’s website. 

http://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pPkU24gDF7Xd7K-uz2yO3kcjl1DZbvTzMC0hB2GWiybCBDR4S6ENACkEubftQwpH_rC0HP3NYHjx-IUKRSVBEUCTpGbbjaxmfkRsRy-UbHqo6rEGgYrze5Zr2akmJpeSyg8W5lVBUyuNigYcTyjM-ccLYwYq9oxm0E3WzkreVqtIWXoOJ8bx4YUbfpIPN3STh-3I1GbRiDrRP-mT68aaVaPf_AoMO1wZ&c=Sz5Q88ZMkET92_HM1QvBWvOTcCqTIyCoqiIGnKNEv8Ao5hoQugfHVA==&ch=U06MBfsQ3T4xdO2Qs0igjacGUsd0m5doyhOLeg_ktkaRc3gnqBc-Bw==
mailto:NetworkManagement@TrilliumNC.org
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